EMA DIRECTOR'S REPORT

JULY 2021

Continuing to monitor increases in Town/County Delta COVID cases with the possibility of having mask mandates reinstated depending on increases of variant spread.

Continuing to monitor heat/weather conditions which now includes sending possible weather problem updates to Town residents via Town newsletter posting.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on emergency generator at the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Knox County EMA Director meetings are on hiatus until September. Giving local directors a short break.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty N. Thomas EMA Director So. Thomaston, ME